
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for 14(c) Transition Pilot Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Opportunity Village located at 6050 S Buffalo Dr, Las Vegas, 

NV 89113. Opportunity Village has been serving the people of Southern Nevada since 1954. 

Today this not-for-profit provides services and employment opportunities for nearly 2,000 

individuals with intellectual and related disabilities. This pilot will assist with the transition of 

these individuals from under the 14(c) program and provide them the structure and resources to 

continue employment opportunities for years to come. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dina Titus 

Member of Congress 

 



 




